
Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited
Building 5, Shanghai Business Park PhaseIII, (Area B),No.1016 Tianlin Road, Minhang District, Shanghai

200233, China

Tel: +8602150086326, Fax: +862153253668

Date: April 2, 2024

FCC Laboratory

7435 Oakland Mills Rd

Columbia MD 21046

To whom it may concern,

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Zebra Technologies Corporation to apply to the FCC for a

change in identification as specified under 47 CFR §2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to Quectel 5G

Sub-6 GHz M.2 Module, FCC ID: XMR2022RM520NGL, original grant date 08/31/2022. We are aware that Zebra

Technologies Corporation intends to market the above referred product under FCC ID: UZ7RM520NGL. The

original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed

identification.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

Jean Hu

certification@quectel.com
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